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Dear Member

Kindly note that Members can attend the Annual General Meeting (AGM) on Thursday, 31

August in person or virtually via the online platform (Lumi).

The meeting will start promptly at 18:00.

Registration for in-person participation:
Members who plan to attend the meeting in person may register on Thursday, 31 August

2023 from 17:00 at the Pearl Valley Conference Venue.

Registration for online participation:
Online registrations are now open and will close on Tuesday, 29 August 2023 at 17h00.
Members who wish to participate virtually, please complete registration by clicking on the

link below.

Approval of registration:
Registration for participation in the AGM will only be approved for Members in good
standing with their levy account and golf subscriptions and upon receipt of the following
supporting documents.

1. Proxy Form (if applicable)

No late registrations will be accepted.

Ballot forms:
Only Members in good standing will receive ballot forms on which to vote.
In-person participants will receive ballot papers upon registration at the venue.

Once the meeting begins, the voting tab will be made available to online participants.



All ballot forms will be documented for audit purposes and the preliminary results of the
voting will be released by the independent auditors by 16:00 the following day, Friday, 1
September 2023.

Enquiries:

For any procedural enquiries, please e-mail info@pvhoa.co.za.

Kind regards
PV HOA
22 August 2023

Pearl Valley Golf & Country Estate, R301, Wemmershoek Road, Paarl, Cape Town, South Africa 7646,
South Africa, 0784455219
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